
Season of Plenty 

We have been learning about Autumn and the changes 

that take place for plants, animals, farmers, and our daily 

lives too!  We have been reading the book, Owl Babies 

and using our phonic knowledge to label pictures from 

the story. In Maths will be reviewing our knowledge on 

repeating patterns and practising our number formation 

skills. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

F2 News 

31.10.22 & 

7.11.22 

 

We have used our phonic 

knowledge to write about the 

characters in the story of Owl 

Babies.  We have slos enjoyed 

sequencing the story and then 

creating a story map. 

We enjoy reading new books and like to share 

and discuss our favourite parts together at the 

end. 

This week we have read Fabulous Pie, about a 

cheeky bear who devised a plan to trick the 

woodland animals into being the filling for his pie!  



 

 

 

We went on an Autumn walk 

to see the changes in our 

playground.  We talked about 

how the leaves had changed 

colours and are falling off the 

trees.   

We explored different 

ways of making 

repeating patterns. We 

even made a repeating 

pattern, using 

ourselves! 

Practising our number 

formations. 

We had great fun 

finding the missing 

number! 


